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MINUTES 
HARC ADVOCACY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

Tuesday, February 1, 2022 

This meeting was conducted via ZOOM due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic 
 
 

PRESENT: 
Martha Harris 
Martha Raymond 
Michael Hobbs 

 

CITY STAFF: Whitney Harris, Office of Historic Alexandria 
 
 
 

CALL TO ORDER: 
The meeting was called to order by Martha Raymond at 10:00 AM 

 
VIRTUAL MEETING NOTICE: was read by Whitney Harris. 

 
WELCOME TO MEMBERS: 
Martha Raymond welcomed all members and gave a brief overview of the topics to be addressed. 

 
REVIEW OF RECENT PROJECTS: 
Michael Hobbs discussed the response of the Park Service regarding Jones Point. He also 
discussed the Elks Lodge response.  

 
NEW BUSINESS: 
The sub-committee discussed next steps for the Torpedo Factory Art Center. Martha Harris 
brought up the importance of stakeholders. The next step is to notify BAR and other stakeholders 
of  the agenda at February 15th HARC meeting. Martha Raymond and Michael to visit TFAC and 
review preservation brief and follow up with Gretchen and Danny.  

 
Martha Raymond discussed the relocation of DCHS and the developer purchase of Art Deco 
buildings in Del Rey.  

 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 
None stated 
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The next meeting will be held March 2, 2022 at 10:00 

Martha adjourned the meeting at 11:00 am 
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